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Break up for half term    
We break up for half term today and reopen on Tuesday 8th 

November.  

 

Remembrance Day   
As usual, we will be observing Remembrance Day on the 11th of 

November.  Year 5 & 6 will go to the Churchyard, and the rest 

of the school will also get together for a time of silence and 

reflection, hopefully also outside after Wednesday’s successful 

outdoor worship! 

 

 

Poppies 
Poppies and other items are still available after half term up  

until Remembrance Day. Items include: wristband 50p,  

friendship bracelet £1, crayons (please send correct change!) 

Year 6 will go around the classes, if you would like to get a  

poppy please send in a contribution.  

 

Church Collection 
Up to half term we will be collecting for the Bishop’s Harvest 

Appeal. After half term we will be trying to buy a dairy cow, 

that costs £650, in order to help a village in Africa become 

more sustainable.   

 

Menu 
We have made a few changes to our menu, details of the  

choices available appear on the newsletter weekly.  

 

 

Menu 
Mon: pizza slice or 

cheese whirls 

Tues: sausage & mash or 

pasta bake 

Weds: meatballs in sub 

roll or pasta, or  

fishfingers 

Thurs: roast beef or 

chicken 

Fri: fish fillet or  

chicken fajitas 

Jacket potatoes or 

packed lunches available 

daily. 

 

 

 


